
 

King Harbor Association 
819 N. Harbor Drive, Ste.400 

Redondo Beach, CA 90277 

 

July 9, 2020 

 

Eleanor Manzano 

415 Diamond Street 

P.O. BOX 270 

Redondo Beach, CA 90277 

 

Dear Ms. Manzano, 

The HAPLA understands the importance of having the interests of our organization represented on 

the Harbor Commission and we appreciate your office reaching out to solicit our recommendation.  

However, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, it has not been possible to gather the membership of the 

HAPLA to consider a formal recommendation for the re-appointment of Matthew Kilroy to the 

Harbor Commission.   

With that said, the Association is also not in a position to rescind its previous recommendation. 

Therefore, it may be prudent for Mr. Matthew Kilroy to remain on the Commission in a hold-over 

status until such time as our membership is able to meet and take up this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ann Belson 

Treasurer 

Harbor and Pier Association 


